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April 17, 2023

To,
Licencing Department
LBBD

Re: Unit-J Abbey wharf Kingsbridge Road Barking IG11 0BD.

Dear Sir/madam,

I am writing this letter with reference to the above address licence application. They applied for 
as a club and private parties premises including the sale of alcoholic drinks. I don’t think this is a 
good place or location for this type of business. This area is congested and moving around 
forklift, movement of lorries and containers. We have 6 companies in this area and all companies 
operating weekend days and very early start and finishing late as well.

Because of that there is very high risk, just imagine people being tired and intoxicated with 
alcohol they can come in to contact with these machine and Lorries. The yard is surrounded by 
the Thames tidal creek with no extra protection or fencing. The area has insufficient parking 
spaces. The area has not the very best lighting over the night. there is also potential risk of 
damages our glass window.

Considering all these risk on a daily bases, this application for me personally is raising big 
questions of public safety.
Please contact me, in case of any further information.

Kind regards

H R & Product Development Manager
www.dsdistribution.uk

Unit-H Abbey wharf, Kingsbridge Road 
Barking, IG11 0BD London.
Ph: 
WhatsApp: 

mailto:Licensing@lbbd.gov.uk
http://www.dsdistribution.uk/

